
         
              Hill View Primary Academy 

Red Nose Day 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Red Nose Day will be taking place on Friday 15th March 2024. The School Council have come 

up with some ways that we can raise money for this amazing charity.  

1) Wear Red  

We are inviting our school community to come into school dressed in ‘red to toe’ on Friday 

15th March 2024 so dust off your ruby slippers, pop on your lobster suit or simply don some 

scarlet socks- how far you take it is up to you! In return please donate £1 which will be 

donated to Comic Relief.  

2) Do Something funny 

Do something funny- During the week, tell a joke, put on a puppet show or entertain your 

classmates! One act to be picked from each class to show in the assembly on the Friday. 20p 

per entry and a prize will be awarded for the best comedy act to be chosen by the School 

Council. 

3) Art Competition 

Only using the colour red and a pencil, what can you create? Competition entries to be 

handed in by Wednesday 13th March. Please include your child’s name, class and a 50p 

donation to Comic Relief. Winners will be awarded in the assembly on Friday 15th March 

2024.  

With the help of our school community, we can help children and young people all over the 

world who need it most. 

We look forward to seeing all the children looking fabulous. 

Yours sincerely,  

The School Council 

 

 

 


